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            Package Number: CH0009 
                                 Cover Letter 

 

June 30, 2015 
 
Muskrat Falls Corporation 
Lower Churchill Project 
350 Torbay Road Plaza, Suite 2 
St. John’s, NL, Canada A1A 4E1 
 
Attention:  Ed Over 
  Senior Advisor – Commercial Strategies Contracts Administrator 

Re: RFP No. CH0009 - Construction of North and South Dams – June 30th 2015 Revised Pricing 

Dear Mr. Over, 

Please find the following Revised Pricing Submission for CH0009 – Construction of North and South 
Dams. Included in our revised pricing are the following documents: 

1.) Revised Pricing Schedule A2.1 – OPTION 01 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2016 
2.) Revised Monthly Payment Forecast Schedule A2.2 - OPTION 01 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2016 
3.) Revised  Proposed Project Schedule – OPTION 01 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2016 
4.) Revised Estimated Tradesperson Hours A2.7 -  OPTION 01 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2016 
5.) Revised Pricing Schedule A2.1  – OPTION 02 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2017   
6.) Revised Monthly Payment Forecast Schedule A2.2 - OPTION 02 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2017 
7.) Revised  Proposed Project Schedule –  OPTION 02 RIVER DIVERSION IN 2017  
8.) Draft Civil Works Agreement North South Dams CH00009 – Redline version 
9.) Draft Civil Works Agreement North South Dams CH00009 – Clean version 
10.) A17 Commercial Response 30 Jun 2015 
11.) A17 Technical Response 30 Jun 2015 
12.) Revised Execution Plan North and South Dams 
13.) Revised Staff Organizational Chart  
14.) Staff Resumes of Tomas Almonte and Richard Dayon 
15.) Bridge Abutment Sketch 

Please feel free to contact me for any clarification regarding our submission.  

Yours truly, 

Nolan Jenkins, P. Eng, PQS. 
Vice President – Strategic Development and Aboriginal Affairs 
O’CONNELL-DRAGADOS JV 

CIMFP Exhibit P-02789 Page 1




